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Comments: 4/16/2021  To the USDA Forest Service,  I am submitting a comment regarding the Point Reyes

National Seacoast Forest in CA.  I am seriously concerned about the natural wildlife, Point Reyes Tule Elk, that

use this forest and area to forage and drink water.  Not long ago the rules for Point Reyes National Seacoast

Forest area is now including Dairy Cows and other type of Cows to share the same space and water with the

Tule Elk. This idea is not working out well for the Tule Elk which have a limited number of Tule Elks.  The Dairy

Cows &amp; other type of Cows are crowding the Tule Elk out of the area and now the water supply for Point

Reyes National Seacoast Forest area is polluted by the Cows.  This is an impossible situation for all the animals.

This area is the only area the Tule Elk live.  Dairy Cows and other Cows need to be removed from this area.  The

Tule Elk do not make money while foraging in this area where as the Dairy Cows and other type of Cows are a

agricultural business enterprise.  This situation could have been avoided by rejecting access to the Cows.  The

Tule Elk was once considered endangered then not by the Trump Administration.  Please help the Tule Elk and

preserve the Point Reyes National Seacoast Forest for the Tule Elk.  Let the Dairy Cow farmers and other type of

Cow farmers select other land to graze their sheep.  Just because it is, doesn't mean it has to be.  There is room

for the Tule Elk.  Thank you for your time to read my comment.


